
Absolutely! I have copied her here.

Katherine -  Pete was hoping you could assist him in getting copies of the pictures you took of them with the 
Governor at the Heritage.

Thanks and have a good day.

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
To: Peter Weisman <pweisman@corpctri85.com>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/30/2012 12:40:16 PM
Subject: RE:

Rebecca Schimsa
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Asst. to Chief of Staff Tim Pearson
O: (803)734-5068 | C: (803)429-4561

From: Peter Weisman [mailto:pweisman@corpctri85.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 11:03 AM 
To: Schimsa, Rebecca
Subject:
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